
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2011 2:17 PM
To: jeevacation@gmail.com
Subject: update

Jeffrey,

Bell school is going well, GM fly's this afternoon,.I will take my instrument check ride Thursday and have floats installed on Bell Friday,.<=DIV> big area of weather around San Juan, terrible weather for next 5 days,.tropical depression possible south of San Juan,.my plan is to fly th= Bell 407 to STT on Saturday,.weather permitting,.

I spoke to Jay about his S76 flight June 16th, at this time its 8pm=20 departure from Teterboro to East Hampton,.

Do know when you'll fly Gulfstream again?, Dave is requesting=20 Vacation for June 17 - 19th,. I don't want burden you&n=sp;in any way, He should have planned his time off during your absence,. I could=use Darren if there is a trip,. Plus I am open minded to using Nadia as co-pil=t in a "worse case" scenario if you are Ok with that,.if Darren is busy,. as copilot, her instrument knowledge was impressive,.
your thoughts?

thank you,
Larry